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Partner	Aaron	Burstein	moderated	a	Privacy	Roundtable	with	a	group	of	leading	privacy	lawyers	from
civil	society,	the	technology	industry,	and	academia,	which	was	published	as	an	article,	"Recent
developments	and	New	Frontiers,"	in	the	Fall	2020	issue	of	the	American	Bar	Association's	Antitrust
Magazine.	

The	wide-ranging	discussion	covered	legislative	developments	in	privacy	at	the	state	and	federal
levels,	privacy	issues	that	emerged	from	both	the	COVID-19	pandemic	and	recent	protests	for	racial
justice,	privacy	developments	in	the	European	Union	and	their	impact	on	American	businesses,	the
interplay	between	privacy	and	competition,	and	what	the	FTC	is	and	should	be	doing	in	the	privacy
arena.

To	read	the	full	article,	click	here.	Access	may	require	a	subscription.	
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